GRAHAM & DUNN pc

JUDITH A. ENDEJAN
(206) 340-9694

November 15, 2004 jendejan@grahamdunn.com

VIA E-MAIL & U.S. MAIL

Ms. Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Petition of Verizon Northwest Inc. for Depreciation
Docket No. UT-040520

Dear Ms. Washburn:

I represent Verizon Northwest Inc., the petitioner in the above-docket. A prehearing conference
has been scheduled for Friday, December 3, 2004, at 1:30 p.m. in this docket. Due to a
scheduling conflict, I am writing to request that this prehearing conference be rescheduled to
Monday, December 6, 2004. Counsel for Commission Staff, Public Counsel and ALJ Robert
Wallis have agreed to rescheduling the prehearing conference to this date.

Thank you for your courtesy and cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact the
undersigned at 206-340-9694.

Sincerely,

GRAHAM & DUNN PC
udith A. Endejan

JAE/ned
cc: Don Trotter
Simon ffitch

Tom Parker
m30798-551886.doc
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